
My Social Story 

You might have heard some rumors about schools 

closing because of Covid -19 which is also known as the 

Corona virus. 

 

This could mean that Holy Family might have to shut 

for a while and that you will have to stay at home, this 

does not mean you are going to get the virus it is just a 

precaution to stop the spread. 

 

You may also worry that you are missing out on your 

education, but you won’t, because work will be put on 

to class charts for you to access from your home. 



 

 

This might seem scary but if you and your family follow 

the directions and wash your hands frequently the 

spread of the virus will stop, and everything will go 

back to normal and the school will open again. 

 

If you wash your hands with soap and warm water, you 

will be doing your part in stopping the spread of the 

virus and everyone will be so pleased with you.  

 


